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         18th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Current Year 5 - Residential Trip to Kingswood Colomendy October 2022 
 
Your child will have the opportunity to go to Kingswood Colomendy in North Wales for a 3-
day, 2-night residential trip during their first half term of year six.  The dates of this will 
be: 

Wednesday 12th October – Friday 14th October 2022 
 

This will be a fun-filled stay, bursting with adventurous activities such as abseiling and the 
heart-stopping 3G swing!  Google ‘Kingswood Colomendy’ for further information.  Each 
year, we see children growing in confidence at this residential as they push their limits and 
amaze themselves in the things that they achieve.  It is also a great opportunity to build 
their independence as they stay away from home and support each other, growing together 
as a team. 
 
It may seem a long time away now, but we wanted to give you plenty of time to pay the 
balance for this amazing trip.  We heavily subsidise this visit as a school and Friends of 
Eastway also contribute towards transport costs.  However, we do ask that families pay 
£125.00 towards the cost of their child having this experience.  As this is not part of your 
child’s educational entitlement, children of families who do not pay their part will not be 
able to attend.  Payments can be made in instalments or in one lump sum.  Please pay 
through the parent pay system.  If you have any difficulties with this, do pop in to the office 
who will be happy to help you.  All families must pay a minimum of: 
 

 £10.00 by 31st January 2022 

 £40.00 by 31st March 2022  

 £80.00 by 31st May 2022 

 £100.00 by 31st July 2022 

 £125.00 by 1st September 2022 

Please arrange a meeting with Mrs Morris if you are struggling with payments. 
 
Any questions, do pop in and ask. 
 
Miss Coverdale  
Deputy Headteacher and KS2 Lead 

 


